
Y6 Leavers Trip 

Lliw Reservoir
July 2024



We were lucky enough to be approached by the Old Dy’vorians, 

who asked if we would like a donation towards an outdoor 

project for our Y6 pupils. We were delighted to accept! After 

lots of deliberations, the pupils decided to cost and plan a trip 

to Lliw reservoir activity centre. Here they would spend a day 

completing new activities they had never experienced before. 

They chose kayaking and paddle boarding on the lake, wall 

climbing, bush craft building fires and archery.

Due to the generous donation made to the school, the cost of 

the trip was covered, with pupils contributing towards travel. 

We are extremely grateful for the opportunity – as you can see 

from the following pictures, we had a spectacular day!
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We can't say thank you enough for the generous donation received – all of 
our children and parents are so grateful!


